
From: Manav Arya <manav@octro.com> 

I think the FUP policies of many broadband providers are extremely unfair and need to be abolished, the plans should not be labelled as 
unlimited and there need to be much higher monthly limits. 
 
Expensive and restricted access to the internet is hurting our country's progress dearly. 
 
Best, 
 
Manav 
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